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United States Department of the Interior ~—
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT eany
Newecastle Field Office Tﬁ&ﬁggﬂ%ﬁ
1101 Washington Boulevard
Newcastle, Wyoming 82701-2968

November 21, 2011

In Reply Refer To: WYW170151
3809 (WYP0800-Bashor)

Larry W. Camper, Director

Division of Waste Management

and Environmental Protection

Office of Federal and State Materials

and Environmental Management Programs
Mail Stop T-8F5

Washington, DC 20555

RE: BLM requests NRC consent as Lead Agency for the Cultural Section 106 Consultation for
the Strata Energy’s Ross ISR Project, Crook County, Wyoming

Dear Mr. Camper;

During recent NRC / BLM discussions regarding the Ross Uranium ISR Project, the topic of
designating the NRC as lead agency for Section106 Consultation regarding the Ross project was
reviewed. Upon consideration, it is the position of BLM Newcastle Field Office that the NRC be
designated as the lead Agency for the Cultural Section 106 review, and the Newcastle FO is
seeking concurrence regarding same.

Please contact me with any concerns you may have.

Sincerely,
s

o= .
e Richard C. Miller
Field Manger

CC: Alan Bjornsen — NRC
Tony Simpson — Strata Energy
Ben Schiffer - WWC
Chris Pugsley — Thompson and Pugsley



